
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Thursday, September 20, 2018 

 

DON’T STAND IN LINE FRIDAY NIGHT! FOOTBALL game tickets are available in the 
front office. They will be full price, $8 , because this is an Away game.  
PRE SALE WILL ONLY BE ON SALE UNTIL NOON FRIDAY. 
 
STUDENTS: RIDE THE FAN BUS TOMORROW!  Seats are going fast, so bring $10 to the front 
office to reserve your place on the Big Yellow Nest. This includes your ride to and from 
Northwood AND your ticket into the game!  
 
Attention spirited Falcons: TOMORROW is International Day of Peace. To CELEBRATE, we are going to 
yell: "PEACE OUT" Griffins. Wear your best hippie attire to show your support of the football team.  
Peace, Love, and Falcons! 
 

Congratulations to the Varsity Volleyball team on winning their first district match of the 

season. The Lady Falcons defeated Benton in 3 sets.   

They play their next district match TODAY vs Caddo Magnet at 6:30. Come out in support of 

our girls and let’s pack the gym! 

 

Key Club Blood Drive forms are due TOMORROW by 3:45. 
 
Students: This is a Gentle Reminder that ALL fees must be paid before you can purchase 
Homecoming tickets. This includes your Senior Fee and any past due fees you may have.  
 

The Northwood Black Studies Association will meet TODAY at 3:45 in Room 3C. If you were a member 
last school year and wish to continue you membership you are encouraged  to attend this meeting. If you 
wish to become a member you are welcomed to attend this meeting as well. 

DECA membership is available to students with career interests in marketing, entrepreneurship, finance, 
hospitality and management in grades nine through twelve. DECA dues are $25.00 which cover $16 state 
and national dues $9.00 local dues.  We will do community service and compete at the state conference.  
We will have DECA Day at AT&T Stadium Nov 14th.  For more information please see Mrs. King in room 
302. 

Calling all Prince Charming contestants! Prince Charming applications and the $25.00 fee is due 
to Mrs. Fisher by this Friday, September 21. There is also a mandatory meeting in Mrs. Johnson's 
room this Friday before school for all contestants. We can't wait to see who Northwood's most 
dashing young man is this year! Get thos applications in this week! 
 
BETA club meeting is on Thursday, September 27 from 7:45 – 8:15 in room 206.  Be sure you have signed 
up for Remind to get messages until then.   
 
ITS TIME FOR THE ANNUAL DRESS SALE.....Falcon Line is collecting dresses for their sale on Sept 22nd.  
You can enter a dress in the sale for $5, price it how you want, if we sell it-you donate $5 and keep the 
rest of the money.  TODAY is the last day to drop off dresses! Come shop the sale on Sept 22nd from 8-
noon in the foyer of the gym...It's Homecoming season! 

 
LUNCH MENU:   JAMBALAYA OR HAM & CHEESE SANDWICH 

 
AND REMEMBER STUDENTS: 
(insert inspiring quote here) 

 
And now for the Joke of the Day: (announcer’s choice) 


